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Notice No: AJU/R/751 Date : 29th January, 2025

This is to inform all students of the University that the Saraswati Puja celebrations will now

be held on 3rd February 2025, instead of the previously scheduled date of 2nd February

202s.

The celebrations will take place at the University campus, and we look forward to your

participation.

Copy to:

@lfii$""ifiu

1. PS to Vice Chancellor
2. Registrar
3. Director Campus /DSW
4. Finance Office
5. Deans/HODs/PCs of various Schools
6. All Officers
7. Concemed Personnel

By the order ofthe Vice Chancellor

NOTICE


